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Jubilee Coastal Path 
 
The Jubilee Coastal Path is now completed.  Despite the difficulties in locating the 

landowner, getting answers from the planning department, sourcing the necessary 

funding, work started on the path in early January and following the installation of the 

new bridge the CC held an official opening on 5th June.   

 
 
Campbeltown Pharmacy 
 
912 people responded to the survey by Highland Region Health Board showing 
the great need for an additional pharmacy within the town.  Members of the 

public continue to complain about the long waiting times to receive their medicines, 

stock availability etc.  The CC would welcome a prompt decision on this. 
 
Roads 
 
Campbeltown CC were delighted to see the resurfacing of the Esplanade, Main 
Street and various roads within the housing schemes.  The CC was happy to 

provide funding to the British Legion to purchase bunting and flags to decorate the 

town to commemorate the 80th anniversary of the D-Day landings.  These, along with 

the improved roads, the flower beds at the Cross and Hall Street have made the town a 

much more attractive place for visitors.  

 
 


